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One new COVID-19 related death

Today, the City of Midland, Midland County and Midland Memorial Hospital confirmed Midland County’s fourth COVID-19 related death. 

The patient, a female in her 80s was being treated at Midland Memorial Hospital and was a resident at Midland Medical Lodge. The patient passed away on April 21, 2020. 

No other details will be released at the request of the patient’s family. 
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